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Once again our dedicated team of eleven Wombles were 

out on the morning of Saturday 15 February 2025 

working hard to clear Lady Mary’s Path linking Borders 

Lane and Rectory Lane.  In addition they cleared Rectory 

Lane slip road running from E15 Acting School down 

past St Nicholas church towards Borders Lane.  As you 

can see from the photos lots of bags of rubbish were 

collected. We thank you for your great support. 

 

Our next litter pick will be on Saturday 22 March 2025. 

Meeting points to be advised nearer the time.  Please let 

us know of any hot spots you see which need the 

attention of the Loughton Wombles. 

Once again, a reminder to only half fill each black bag 

given the wide variety of rubbish and heftier items, it will 

make them easier to lift. 

 

Thank you. We look forward to seeing you soon, 

 

Regards     Debbie & Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


